
Joyce Schelling
Orland
LD 1149
I am writing in opposition to Bill 1149:  An Act to Require an Individual to Present 
Photographic Identification for the Purpose of Voting  
As a senior citizen, I often need to vote absentee.  This Bill ends my ability to do so.  
It will either disenfranchise me, making it impossible for me to vote and it puts 
unnecessary obstacles in my way.  
As a taxpayer, this Bill would cost me more  money, since it will require the State to 
create a new system for voting.  
With no evidence of voter fraud in Maine, this is an unnecessary waste of taxpayer 
time and money and would suppress the vote in Maine.
I urge you to vote to oppose it.
Thank you.


